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VENKATESHWARA INSTITUTE OF MEDICAL SCIENCES

OFFICE OF THE DEAN ACADEMICS

Email: deanacademics.vims@svu.edu.in (ext —701)
Dated the 22" of May 2025

NOTICE

It has been brought to the attention of the authorities and management of VIMS that Postgraduate
students are exiting the main gate of the campus late in the night without entering any details at the
gate. The management authorities were concerned regarding the safety of the PG students who are
venturing outside the campus during late night.

Taking into account of the security and safety of students, all PG students venturing out of the main
gate of the campus after 09:00 PM are instructed to register their exit and entry at the main gate i
records. Further, it is requested that no student shall enter into an altercation with the security
personnel at the gate for being stopped and asked to make the necessary entries.

Please understand that the measures are taken for the safety and security of the students as the stretch
of highway is very dangerous for light vehicular traffic in the night. All PG students are requested to
avoid venturing outside the campus after 09:00 PM, unless absolutely necessary.

To

1. All the Heads of the Department, VIMS
2. All the Postgraduate students, VIMS

Dean,édemics

Copy to:

_The Chancellor Secretariat for kind information of Hon’ble Chancellor, SVU
. The Medical Superintendent, VIMS, for information

. The Vice Dean (Admin) & (Academics), VIMS for information

. The Chairperson, PG Cell, VIMS, for information

. The Chief warden, VIMS, for information

. The Chief Security officer, VIMS, for information & n/a

. The IT Head, SVU, to upload the same on the VIMS website
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